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            14th June 2024 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Summer Fayre – Saturday 15th June 
 
First of all, I would like to say a big ‘thank you’ to all of our PTA helpers – the Friends of Saint Norbert’s – who have 
been in school each day this week preparing for our Summer Fayre. We appreciate the support so much and this has 
made an enormous difference to our preparations. In short, we could not run the fayre without their help.  
 
I would also like to thank you so much – families and friends – for your generous Mufti Day donations.  
 
As you may have noticed, the weather forecast for tomorrow is not looking very promising. However, this will not stop 
our fun and games from going ahead! Some of the stalls – such as the Stocks, ‘Splash’, Hoopla and Coconut Shy – will 
remain on the field and playground. However, the majority of the stalls will be located inside the school.  
 
Try not to miss the plants, kindly donated by Tune’s Nursery, which will be located in the cycle shelter as well as the 
toiletries tombola, which will be in the children’s school entrance.  
 
Our café will be open from 11:30am serving light lunches, snacks, teas, coffees and other refreshments in the school 
hall. The cake stall, Grand Draw and Lucky Dip will also be found here. 
 
Children’s games will be located in the Library and the Bottle Tombola, Bottle Bag stall and Gin and Hamper boards 
will be found inside the main entrance to the school. 
 
If anyone is able to donate a cake for our cake stall, we would still be happy to receive any donations – either at 3pm 
today or in the morning. Thank you. 
 
Could children who are taking part in the opening dance – weather permitting – please meet at the school pedestrian 
gate at 11:20am. We will open the pedestrian gate just before 11:30am so that you can enter onto the school field 
and watch the children. We may need to cancel the opening routine if the heavens open; this will – of course – be 
disappointing, but the children have enjoyed preparing all the same. 
 



If you are kindly helping with setting up or helping in some other way during the fayre, could you please meet at school 
between 9 and 9.30am. Please note also that there will be no parking available in school and dogs are not permitted 
to enter the school grounds. 
 
The Fayre will close at 2pm with the Grand Draw and results of the games and competitions announced at this time. 
 
We do hope that you will join us tomorrow for what is our biggest fundraiser of the year – whatever the weather – 
and thank you so much again for your support.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
A Dawson  


